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Ref: FOI-022025-0001389 

Date: 5th February 2025 

Address / Email: 

Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 

Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

Request 

Please could you provide me with the below information for all Lloyds OPD within your trust’s control during 
January 2021 to December 2024. Please could this be returned to me in the form of an excel or CSV file. 

• Contractor name
• Contractor Address
• Contractor code / GPHC number (which ever is available)
• Drug name
• Drug strength
• Items of each of the above dispensed
• Quantity of each of the above dispensed
• By month
• Date range January 2021 to December 2024

I would just like to clarify I would like the data to reflect the dispensing month. 
The drugs I would like to see specifically are categorised as 

• Special
• Special Obtain
• Unlicensed medications

I understand that the data held within the trust may present in a different format to my request. If my 
requested categorisation (last 3 bullet points) is unavailable, then I am requesting all dispensing data (first 9 
bullet points of my request) for each of the Lloyds OPD sites from January 2021 to December 2024. 

Response 

The Trust does not outsource to Lloyds OPD. 

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager of the 
Trust. 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
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Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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